
 SNM SEATTLE 
 Backpack Drive 2022 

 On 24th August 2022, Sant Nirankari Mission’s Seattle branch participated in a backpack drive 
 by donating backpacks and other essential school supplies to an organization named Mary’s 
 Place. Mary’s Place is a non-profit organization that provides safe, inclusive shelter and services 
 that support women, children, and families on their journey out of homelessness. The backpack 
 drive provided the necessary items that underprivileged students required for the upcoming 
 school year. 

 With the grace of Her Holiness Satguru Mata Sudiksha Ji, the Seattle branch was able to donate 
 10 backpacks, 5 lunch bags, 10 water bottles, 9 graphing calculators, 10 sets of headphones, 60 
 USB drives, and 11 pairs of jeans. The youth saints helped in packing the items into boxes and 
 dropping them off at the collection center. This entire effort was led by Rev. Ranjana Vashistha Ji 
 under guidance of Seattle Branch pramukh Res. Sohan Singh Ubbi Ji. Saints of all age including 
 kids from seattle has participated in this activity by donating money, donating items and helping 
 to pack bags according to instructions. SNM Seattle participated in this activity from last few 
 year and organization from Mary’s Place thanked to Sant nirankari mission for their selfless 
 service towards underprivileged students. 

 May Satguru Mata Ji bless us all with many more selfless service opportunities like this to serve 
 the community in the future. 

 Regards, 

 SNM Seattle 
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